
In Collaboration with the Fort Worth Library 
Presents 

LINDA SIMMONS 
ON 

Researching Your War of 
1812 Ancestors 

Often called the Second War for Independence, the War of 1812 
created so many records for modern genealogists. Many Americans 
participated and with pay and bounty land given for service as well as 
pensions and widow’s pensions, the odds are good that you will find an 
ancestor who participated.  

 

DAY:      Tuesday, September 25, 2018 
TIME:    6:30 p.m. Tandy Auditorium 

 

Central Branch, FW Library, 500 W. 3rd St. 
 

Parking meters are free after 6 p.m.   The 3rd St. Garage is free for 2 ½ 
hrs—just validate your ticket in the library.  Come at 6:00 for Snacks.  
 
 

Linda Simmons is a native of Sarasota, Florida. She attended Carson-Newman College in 

East Tennessee obtaining an Elementary Education degree. Later she added a Master’s 
Degree as a Reading specialist. 
 

Linda and her family moved to Colleyville, Texas in 1984. She taught Language Arts at 
Colleyville Middle School for 23 years, retiring in 2010. Linda now lives in Fort Worth. 
 

 Linda has used retirement to be active with her interests such as music, genealogy, and history. She 
plays viola in her church orchestra, she holds memberships in DAR, Colonial Dames XVII Century (VP) 
and is past president of the local Nat’l Soc US Daughters of 1812.  Linda is also a member of Grapevine’s 
Name Dropper’s genealogy group and Genealogy Association of Colleyville, TX.  
 

www.TXFWGS.org 

     

http://www.txfwgs.org/

